Brookfield Bark, 1st Edition

New Club At BHS

For all the creative students out
there, Brookfield is pleased to
announce our brand new school
newspaper, The Brookfield Bark.
This will be our very first edition.
We will do our best to ensure our
Newspaper is not only enjoyable to
read but also informative. If this is
of interest to you, we will be hosting
club meetings every Tuesday in
room 128 during the lunch hour.

School Club Meetings and
Upcoming Events

Since the members of The Brookfield
Bark are also High School students,
we understand how hard it is to
keep track of school events. We will
ensure to keep you all in the mix
with news on school club meetings,
upcoming games, LINK events,
assemblies as well as holidays and
PD days!
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Sports News

We will feature a segment on all
Brookfield sporting events. High
School sports are very important.
Here you'll be able to find all your
Brookfield stats, scores and more!

Student Surveys

Every week, members of The
Brookfield Bark will work together to
poll students. We will then create a
brief segment to keep everyone up to
date with Brookfield’s tremendous
culture.



